
 
Support Our Long-Term Commitment to Malaita Through Property Purchase


Dear Supporters,


We are writing to invite your partnership in a significant step for our mission in Malaita: the 
purchase of a property to serve as our permanent home. Our goal is to raise $60,000 USD, 
which will enable us to establish a lasting presence in the community. This purchase is a 
strategic step toward deepening our commitment to the community, and we would like to 
explain why this is a priority:


1. Long-Term Commitment: Unlike renting, which is typical for aid workers staying one or 
two years, owning a property demonstrates our dedication to building enduring 
relationships and integrating fully into the Malaitan community.


2. Financial Stewardship: Rental costs in Malaita are inflated due to demand from foreign aid 
workers. Purchasing a property is a cost-effective, long-term solution that allows us to 
allocate more resources to our mission.


We have raised $15,000 toward this goal and need an additional $45,000. A generous donor 
has pledged to match all contributions up to $22,500 received by August 1, 2025, reducing the 
remaining amount needed to $22,500.


Your support can help us achieve this milestone, ensuring a stable foundation for our work in 
Malaita. To contribute, please send donations to our mission board, labeled "Lee House Fund," 
at:


World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions  

PO Box 725  

Kings Mountain, NC 28086  


For further details, please contact us directly. Thank you for your continued generosity and 
partnership.


Sincerely,  

The Lee Family

Bekah
June 2025


